
Yr4 Newsletter 
Week beginning 3.12.18 

Spelling Bee: 
A reminder that Year 4 Spelling Bee is Monday 10th December. Please 
support your child in learning these words. 
 
Pollution Homework: 
We hope that the children’s ‘Window on the World’ optional homework 

is coming along well.  Please can children hand their work into their class 

teacher by the deadline of Tuesday 18th December. We look forward to 

seeing their exciting projects. 

Christmas Performance: 
The Year 4 performance is Monday 17th December and will begin at 
9:30am, in the New Hall. A maximum of 2/3 guests per child please. We 
look forward to seeing you and hope to get you into the festive spirit. 
 
We will have a dress rehearsal on Wednesday 12th December. If they 
have the following, please can children bring in these items, in a labelled 
plastic bag: 
Narrators – Christmas jumper 
Fluffy fairies – any fairy accessories e.g. wings, tutu 
Crackers – black clothes 
Snowmen – white clothes 
Reindeers – black/brown/grey leggings or trousers 
Christmas puddings – black clothes 
Pigs in blankets – any pink clothes 
Snowflakes – white tights/leggings 
If you do not have these items at home, please let your class teacher 
know as soon as possible. Thank you! 

 
Remember – this Friday is the School Christmas Fayre starting at 5pm! 

Miss Wells      Miss Willcox      Miss Brown 
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